Every year in May we induct our new board.  Our board is made up of a President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary (Minutes and Correspondence) and three representatives from the club.  

The Zonta Club of Brisbane South’s board for 2006-2007 is:

President:  Glenda Alexander 

Vice President:  Margaret Bruce 

Treasurer:  Liz Packer 

Minutes Secretary:  Siobhan Hamilton 

Correspondence Secretary:  Julia Cormie 

Board Members:  Stephanie Kratzmann and Glenda Watkins
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